## **Eastcombe Primary School**

Dr Crouch's Road, Eastcombe, Nr Stroud, Glos GL6 7EA



Tel: 01452 770227 admin@eastcombe.gloucs.sch.uk www.eastcombeprimaryschool.co.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs C Jones Office staff: Mrs N Miles & Mrs B Ulett

Tuesday, 26 January 2021

Dear parents,

From tomorrow morning, Wednesday 27<sup>th</sup> January, all staff will have access to home testing kits for COVID-19. They will use these kits twice a week to test themselves for coronavirus. It is not compulsory for staff to take part, but the DfE and Government see it as an important part of the fight to stop the spread of COVID-19. If a member of staff tests positive we may have to close the bubble of children here in school and ask that children and staff who have been in close contact to self-isolate. The staff member will then book a PCR test. If the result of this secondary test comes back negative, we will immediately re-open the bubble.

All communications with you will be through parent pay text or email service as usual.

Kind regards,

Mrs Claire Jones

C.L. Jones